
 

 

30 July 2021 

Pilbara Networks Rules 

Invitation to register for ERA notices 

The Economic Regulation Authority invites stakeholders to register to receive notices 
published by the ERA under the new Pilbara Networks Rules. 

The Pilbara Networks Rules commenced on 1 July 2021. The rules contain obligations for the 
operation, management, security and reliability of Pilbara electricity networks, including the 
functions of the new Pilbara independent system operator. The rules also set out arbitration 
processes for disputes. 

Under the Pilbara Networks Rules, the ERA is required to publish notices concerning disputes 
and arbitrator determinations, and to maintain a database of those who wish to receive notices. 

Stakeholders are invited to register for Pilbara Networks Rules notices by completing the 
subscription request and selecting Pilbara Networks Rules Notices at the link below: 

https://www.erawa.com.au/about-us/subscribe-to-receive-updates 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Adrian Theseira 
Ph: 08 6557 7901 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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